
The  Southwestern  Veterans’
Center  Advisory  Council  will
conduct a quarterly  meeting
on  January  19th,  2024  at
10:00  a.m.  in  the  MP
Room. All COVID-19 protocols
will be followed in accordance
with  the  Center  for  Disease
Control and Prevention (CDC) ,
the Centers for Medicare and
Medicaid Services (CMS) and
the PA Department of Health
(DOH) guidance.
If you prefer to attend virtually:

Conference call Number:
866-713-4079
PIN: 94172520

If accommadation is
necessary to attend due to a

disability, please contact:
Mr. Richard Adams, NHA

Commandant
Soutwestern Veterans' Center

7060 Highalnd Drive
Pittsburgh PA 15206

The above ad is a legal notice
in compliance of the Sunshine
Law, Act 84 of 1986.


